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Museum News 

The Drummond Historical 
Society just received a 
$500.00 grant from 
Walmart to put towards 
construction for better from 
door accessibility. So far, 
they have received 
$1,500.00 worth of grants 
from Walmart for this 
project. The Drummond 
Historical Society will be 
fund raising to add 
$1,000.00 to the Walmart 
grant to pay for the 
$2,500.00 for the ramp and 
railings. Their second fund 
raising project is for an 
automatic door that will 
cost approximately 
$5,000.00. All donations 
are tax deductible. The 
Drummond Museum is a 
501©3 charity.  
 
The 
Drummond 
Museum has 
a new 
plaque 
secured to 
the outside 
of the 
Museum 
now that 
recognizes 
the 
Drummond Bank Building 
as being placed on the 
National Register of 
Historic Places. Thank you, 
board member Brian 
Sherbourne, for installing 
the plaque.  
 

NEW EXHIBIT COMING 
AND WE NEEDS YOUR 
HELP! 
The Drummond Museum is 
working on a Veterans Day 
exhibit for November to 
honor all servicemen and 
women from this area. The 
Museum has a few 
uniforms and information 
on a few veterans but we 
would like to add to the 
collection we have. If you 
have a picture of a service 
person along with 
information about their 
rank, years of services, and 
brand and would like to 
include it in this exhibit, 
please drop it by the 
Museum from 1 to 3 pm M-
F or 9am to 12 on Saturday 
or email 
brenda.sherbourne@gmail.
com or call 580-310-4170 
and we can have it picked 

up. Thank you- 
Drummond Museum 
Board.  
 
VACATION BIBLE 
SCHOOL RAISES 
MONEY FOR 
PLAYGROUND  
Salem United 
Methodist Church 
raised $1,009.00 for 
our city park to help 

continue our efforts on 
updating our playground for 
a safe place to play! What a 
great donation! We are so 
thankful for all of you- 
Drummond Day Committee  
 
 
 

DRUMMOND DAYS 
OPENING UP FRIDAY 
NIGHT WITH BURGERS 
AND A BAND WITH 
DRUMMOND FIRE 
DEPARTMENT 
Friday Night Drummond 
Fire Department will be 
serving hamburgers in the 
city park, dinner by 
donation. We will have Lane 
Haas and The Heelers here 
for the band. We hope that 
everyone comes out to visit 
with your local heroes and 
have a burger and enjoy the 
band. We will start service 
burgers around 6:30pm and 
the band will hit the stage at 
7:00 p.m.  BRING YOUR 
LAWN CHAIRS  

CUB SCOUT PACK FOOD 
DRIVE  

 
The Cub Scouts are doing a 
food drive to collect for the 
Town Hall pantry. They will 
collect from door to door on 
August 24th starting at 
8am. If you would like to 
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participate in helping your 
local community, please 
set non-perishable food 
items on your porch. A cub 
scout will come by and pick 
them up!  
 
NEW WEBSITE 
LAUNCHED JULY 15th for 
the Town of Drummond  
If you haven’t checked out 
our new website, please do! 
It’s full of information. You 
can also sign up for alerts 
on your phone or email. 
This app will come in handy 
for closings, water shut 
offs, and much more! Does 
not cost to sign up. The new 
website is 
http://drummondok.munici
palimpact.com  
 
UTILITY BILLING 
You can pay your bill 
online from this site. We 
are still on UBmaxx till 
the end of this month 
for billing. We will be 
using Sequoyah 
software starting in  
September. All accounts 
and online log in 
credentials will change. So 
please sign up for alerts so 
you can stay updated.  
 
NOTICE OF PUBLIC 
HEARING SCHEDULED  
A Public Hearing will be 
held on Tuesday August 13, 
2024, at 6:15 p.m. at Town 
Hall. The purpose of this 
hearing is to invite citizens 
for final comments on the 
CDBG/REAP Grant 
rehabilitation of the sewer 
lagoon system. All citizens 

are encouraged to attend, 
particularly those of low- 
and moderate-income 
levels.  
 
BACK TO SCHOOL  
First Day Back to School for 
our Drummond Bulldogs is 
August 15th! Reminder to 
watch for children going to 
and from school. Garfield 
County Sheriff’s office will 
be patrolling for speeders in 
the school zone! If you are 
to be pulled over in the 
school zone for speeding 
that ticket will cost, you 
$285.00.  
 
We hope everyone has a 
great 1st day back and make 
this year a great year!  
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